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January 6, 2020

Mr. Jonathon Kliora Via Email Only
USS Cal Builders, Inc.

8051 Main St.

Stanton, CA 90680

Dear Mr. Kliora:
Subject: Whole Site Modernization at Hancock Elementary School — CZ16-0976-57

Takeover Agreement Arch Insurance Company
Substitution Request — Electrical

The Vertex Companies, Inc. has requested by letter dated December 19, 2019, that the District
approve substitution of your company for the electrical portion of work. This notification letter
1s sent to USS Cal Builders, Inc. as a courtesy.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Linda Weekly
Contract Specialist

c: The Vertex Companies, Inc.
N. Deeley
P. Apostolidis
M. Wendt
H. Hyam
M. Maher
G. Champion
I. Anderson

Construction Compliance Department 4860 Ruffner St, San Diego, CA 92111



